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Dying to Serve God

By: Lynn Turner


I was a “Jonah”, said Pastor Julio, "But after three near-death experiences, God got my 
attention."

 

Julio accepted the Lord as a young man and later attended a Bible 
conference where God called him to preach, but he refused and instead 
became a chemist in the coca trade.


Scan QR code to finish story…                                                                       

San Antonio de Cacao, Peru


We had the privilege of visiting this village after helping them financially with the building of their church 
building. We enjoyed a service and fellowship with these people.

Pastor Julio is enjoying the new boat that YOU our partners provided for him as well as the new building 
that is now finished.

Lynn's Corner 

Although the past two months have been busy in 

meetings in Ohio, Indiana, Kentucky, Georgia and 

Alabama, we had a few days to spend with our 

daughter, son-in-law and three of our granddaughters. 

We made the most of each day going to the park, eating 

ice cream, playing games and just having fun. We hope 

to see our other children (and grandchild!) in Costa Rica 

soon.

Rainy season
(May-November) is waning, so it is easier to get into the 
jungle areas once again. Russ is traveling to the 
Amazon region next week and will be visiting many 
villages upriver. This will be an evangelistic trip as well 
as one of teaching new believers. We're excited about 
the new motor provided for the boat trip! Our previous 
mo-tor has been used for several years and is ready to 
retire. We didn't want to be days upriver with a faulty 
motor!



Servants for Christ, 

Russ and Lynn Turner 

Serving with: Global Faith Mission Agency 423.702.5811 | office@globalfaith.net 

Praises


• Funds provided  for new outboard 
motor for Amazon River ministry


• 2- motorcycles bought for Guahibo 
jungle ministry


• Funds provided for gas/oil for Amazon 
trip upriver this month.


Prayer Requests:


• November trip to the Amazon - We will be 

visiting several villages upriver.


• December trip to the Guahibos


• Seminar expecting 150 Guahibo pastors


Thank you 


to all our partners who faithfully pray for us, host us when we are in your area, and 

generally encourage us as we strive to be your ambassadors to the regions beyond.


